
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Update on Extension of Time for Payment of Receivables from 
Borr Drilling 

 
 
Singapore, 10 October 2022 – Sembcorp Marine Ltd (the “Company”) refers to its 
announcements dated 28 December 2021 and 18 August 2022 concerning its wholly-
owned subsidiary, PPL Shipyard Pte Ltd (“PPLS”), reaching in-principle agreement 
with Borr Drilling Limited (“Borr Drilling”) to defer PPLS’ receivables from Borr Drilling 
from 2023 to 2025 (“Deferment”). 
 
The Company would like to update that PPLS has entered into definitive agreements 
(“Agreements”) with Borr Drilling for the Deferment. 
  
The Deferment will result in Borr Drilling making earlier and higher amounts of interest 
payments and partial principal repayments to PPLS from 2022 to 2024. Borr Drilling 
has also fulfilled required conditions including the raising of certain amounts of equity 
and completion of refinancing of its other secured creditors. 
 
The entry into these Deferment Agreements with Borr Drilling is not expected to have 
a material impact on the net tangible assets or earnings per share of the Company in 
FY2022. 
 
 
 
  

===== 
 
 
 
 

 
For more information, please contact: 
Ms Chua Mun Yuen 
Head, Investor Relations and Corporate Communications 
Tel No: +65 6971 7039 
Email: munyuen.chua@sembmarine.com  
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